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Comments: I would like all those involved in this decision that you should keep open access to all users,

including all motorized OHV and Motorcycle riders.  These lands are not to be "owned" by anyone.  When I read

some of the comments for those apposing this is makes me sick to my stomach, it's like listening to a bunch of 5

year olds whine.  I read comments like "keep dirtbikes out of my woods"  I wonder if they realize they don't

actually own them.

 

OHV and Motorized bike riders do so much to preserve trails and keep our forest healthy.  We have organized

groups who do trail maintenance and repair.  They also offer the access and help with rescue to all of those who

use the woods.  We pay money to state funds, no other user who walks or bikes in does this.  We support local

markets and keep economies strong.  OHV riders spend millions of dollars in small communities.

DO NOT SHUT ACCESS OUT!!!  This is the USA, and these lands should be shared by all Americans, not just

for those who think they are the elite and have the ability to kick others out.  I work in the motorcycle industry and

represent 50 shops across Colorado.  I also have a degree in Environmental Studies from CU.  

Keep These Trails Open For All!!!!!


